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OFFICIALS' NEWSLETTER 

Greetings from the Chair 

By: Dana Covington 

Fall is off to a good start and ushering in some winds of change. The Starter and AO clinics are now up 

and running through USA Swimming University. These changes, along with all sorts of information, are 

shared with your Local Swimming Committee (LSC) Officials Chairs during their quarterly calls. This 

past summer, we altered the format for the LSC OC quarterly calls to have a greater focus on the 

requests of the LSC OCs, and we also include a brief educational component at these meetings. If you 

have a lingering question, ask your LSC OC. If they do not have the answer, they can bring it to the 

quarterly meeting for an answer. It is expected that all LSC OCs will share the information from these 

quarterly calls with their LSC officials. This added information can only enhance our performance and 

"job satisfaction" as volunteer officials. Another venue where information is shared regularly is in the 

National Officials Committee quarterly call. The NOC meeting is an opportunity for NOC members to 

share the work that they have completed and what they are working on. Both of these meetings are 

posted under "Events" on the USA Swimming website and are open for you to observe if you would 

like. The meeting minutes are also posted here if you would like to read those minutes. 















Officials Excellence Award 

Anita Walker, Oklahoma Swimming 

Anita is a great official. She is always professional and kind when she is on any deck. Oklahoma 
Swimming considers her to be one of our top mentors and is honored to have her on our team. 
Anita lives a minimum of an hour and twenty minutes from any competitive pool in our state, and 
yet she is at most meets and works all sessions. She will tell you that her favorite position on deck 
is as a stroke and turn official, and she is excellent at it. But her hidden super power is Chief Judge. 
In March 2024, she earned her N3 CJ Certification and easily knocked it out of the park. She always 
comes well prepared and asks the important questions before, and during, any meet. Oklahoma 
Swimming is honored to have her among us! 

Thank you, Anita, for your service to the swimmers, coaches, and officials of Oklahoma Swimming, 
as well as outside our LSC. 
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